
PTA Council and Brea Olinda Unified School District
Invite you to attend a Parent Information Meeting:

THE CALIFORNIA HEALTHY YOUTH ACT (AB 329)
AND

THE FUTURE OF 
HEALTH EDUCATION IN BREA

When: Thursday, March 21, 2019 
With two session times - 10:30am and 6:00pm 

Location: Brea Junior High Auditorium 
400 N. Brea Blvd, Brea 92821

AGENDA:

OVERVIEW OF AB 329 AND STATE REQUIREMENTS 

IMPLEMENTATION OF AB 329 IN BOUSD 

FUTURE OF HEALTH EDUCATION IN BOUSD 

COMMENTS/Q&A

Free childcare will be provided for children who are potty 
trained. If you are interested in childcare, please email 

Meredith White at mwhite2@bousd.us 


